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Dear Parents and Carers,

You will be aware that it is parents 

consultations next week, if you have not 

yet booked an appointment, please speak 

to your child’s teacher or contact the 

office for support.  If your child is in 2NB, 

look out for a separate letter giving 

information about this.

You should receive your child’s report 

today, if you have any questions please 

discuss this with your child’s teacher 

during parent consultations next week.

Thank you for your continued support of 

your children at Beaver Green, we really 

value this.

Mrs Oakley

Did you know....

Verena Holmes, was born in Ashford and  was an extremely 
talented female engineer and inventor in the early to 
mid-20th century.  Alongside her own work as an 
engineer, she was a strong advocate for the movement 
of women in engineering. Her remarkable achievements 
include her work during the first and second world war, 
helping found the Women’s Engineering Society in 1919 
and being the first women to be admitted as an 
Associate member of the Institution of Mechanical Engineers.

Verena Winifred Holmes was born on the 23rd of June 1889, at Highworth house in 
Maidstone Road, Ashford, then a private home but now part of Highworth Grammar 
School.

If you want to find out more about Verena Holmes click the link below.

Verena Holmes

https://ashfordsheritage.uk/ashford-people/verena-holmes/?fbclid=IwAR1D0Ol_slxSe9wKRmv2eyBSjEhdX6wChes6jRXP7ffVomKl-D6FfRmgViE


Safety tip of the week  - Water Safety

Stop and think - spot the dangers

There are many dangers with water, which can include:

● It can be very cold

● There may be hidden currents

● It can be difficult to get out (steep slippery banks)

● It can be deep

● There may be hidden rubbish, e.g. shopping trolleys, broken glass

● There may be no lifeguards there

● It is difficult to estimate depth

● It may be polluted and may make you ill

Stay together

● It is always better to go to the water with a friend or family member

● Children should always go near water with an adult

● An adult can point out dangers or help if somebody gets into trouble.



Star of the Week - Nursery

Well done Mickey, you are our star 

of the week this week!

Mickey built his 

own path out of 

the blocks.

With a few 

suggestions it 

became a 

runway!

Mickey enjoyed 

rolling the ball to 

a partner at the 

other end.  Great 

work Mickey!  

We have been continuing our learning about 

Pirates this week in the Nursery.

Nimisha is our star of the week. 

She has been trying really hard to 

write her name, ready for “Big 

School!”

We enjoyed making Pirate biscuits!



Star of the Week - Reception

This week’s star of the week in 
Elephant Class is Devon. Devon 
created a jellyfish by using a hole 
puncher to make holes in a piece 
of card, he then threaded pieces 
of ribbon through the holes and 
decorated it using stickers. Well 
done Devon!

This week’s star of the 
week in Penguin Class is 
Alfie. 
Alfie created his own 
Anemone like the one in 
the story we have been 
learning about. He 
wrapped some paper 
around a cup, then cut 
long strips and drew on a 
face! We really liked that 
his Anemone has glasses!
Well done Alfie. 



We made carnival floats

We drew exotic birds

We made masks

We made and ate 

fruit kebabs

Year 1 Carnival Day



Star of the Week - Year 1

Madalina is star 

of the week this 

week for her 

fantastic flower 

art inspired by 

Georgia 

O’Keefe. Well 

done Madalina

The star of the week in 1JS this 
week is Ava! Ava showed great 
understanding of how plants grow 
and was able to name the resources 
needed to grow plants and pot her 
own bedding plant! Well done Ava :)



Learning in Term 6 - Year 2

We created this amazing piece 
of artwork together during our 
music day. We were re-creating 
art in the style of Jackson 
Pollock whilst listening to music 
to inspire us. We squirted the 
paint from the bottles and we all 
had so much fun!

Our topic is Wriggle and 

Crawl so we have been 

learning all about Minibeasts. 

Here is some of our art work. 

Can you tell what minibeasts 

they are?

We have also drawn 

maps with a key to 

show where we found 

different minibeasts on 

our minibeast hunt.



Star of the Week - Year 2

Catherine in 2OE is the star 

of the week this week. She 

has created this amazing 

pin wheel to show the 

lifecycle of a butterfly. She 

was able to share this with 

the class and explain each 

stage of the process. Well 

done Catherine, amazing 

work!

2NB’s Star of the Week is Dennis. He 

created a beautiful butterfly by painting 

one side then carefully folding it in half 

to give it colourful, symmetrical wings.

Well done Dennis !



Star of the Week - Year 3
The Star of the Week in 3BC this week is Kavern.He has 

been working extremely hard on his handwriting and 

presentation. Well done Kavern. We are so proud of you.

The star of the Week in 3SK this week is 
Aleeza for her fantastic commitment and 
hard work during the year. Well done! We 
are proud of you!



Star of the Week - Year 4

This week’s Star of the Week is Kai. Apart from 

being friendly, caring and polite, Kai also tries 

so hard with his learning. Special mention this 

week goes to his recount writing about our book 

‘The Nowhere Emporium’. He has taken extra 

care to listen to feedback and include lots of the 

elements to make his writing interesting. Well 

done Kai! We’re very proud of you! 

This week’s Star of the week in 4PA is 

awarded to two people; Lillie E and Sophia. I 

have been watching the class, looking for 

those who help make the team more 

effective. This can be by getting on with work, 

working well in a pair, behaviour at break and 

lunchtimes to name but a few. These are two, 

of the many, that I have seen doing these 

things and more. Super attitude girls, well 

done!



Star of the Week - Year 5

This week, 5AT’s star of the week goes to Ryan. Ryan 

has been amazing all year round - it has been lovely 

to see how much Ryan enjoys school and how he 

always has such a positive attitude towards his 

learning. He is always so focused and determined to 

try his hardest in all lessons. We are so very proud of 

you Ryan - well done! 

The 5MM star of the week is Keeley.  Keeley 

always works extremely hard in class.  Over the 

last couple of weeks, Keeley has worked really 

hard on her papier mache planet.  She never 

gave up despite some very challenging moments! 

Well done Keeley.  Keep up the good work.



Star of the Week - Year 6

The star of the week in 6VH is Josie. 

Josie has put so much effort into our 

end of year production rehearsals. She 

has also worked incredibly hard this 

week in her SATS. We are really proud 

of you Josie. Well done. 

Well done to Charly this week. What an

amazing attitude to school. You work hard,

make the right choices and are a pleasure to

have in class. Keep it up!


